Proposed Way Forward

Turkey’s response to S-23WG Letter 06/2010

Sujet:RE: S-23 WG Letter no. 06/2010 - Way forward to progress S-23
Date :Wed, 2 Feb 2011 15:16:12 +0200

De :ESREF GUNSAY <egunsay@shodb.gov.tr>
Pour :Michel Huet <mhuet@ihb.mc>

Dear Michel,

Regarding the S-23 WG Letter No. 06/2010, Turkey maintains her position in the fax message dated
22 October 2010.

Best regards,

Esref Glnsay
Head of ENC Production (ONHO)

Sujet:Actions arising from the 2nd S-23 WG Meeting (Singapore, 5-7 July 2010)
Date :Mon, 25 Oct 2010 16:02:10 +0300
De :ESREF GUNSAY <egunsay@shodb.gov.tr>
Pour :<amaratos@ihb.mc>
Copie a :Michel Huet <mhuet@ihb.mc>, <info@ihb.mc>

Dear Chairman,

According to the action item (No.8) arising from the 2nd S-23 Working Group Meeting, TN-ONHO's
view is as follows;

TN-ONHO will not support and/or make any comment on any proposal(s) for the sea area
between the Korean peninsula and the Japanese archipelago, unless the relevant parties are
agreed upon.

Best regards,

Lt. Esref Glinsay



